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Dr. Akhtar Shereen
KMUJ, Kohat

Dear Dr. Akhtar Shereen

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to submit our manuscript entitled “Haemophilia B Diagnostic Discrepancy: A Survey to Confirm the Diagnoses of Haemophilia B”, for consideration as an original article. This is a descriptive study with cross-sectional time prospect, describing diagnostic discrepancy in haemophilia B patients of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa province of Pakistan. In this study we found an unexpectedly high frequency of erroneous diagnosis in patients diagnosed as FIX deficient on the basis of mixing/correction studies. An effort is made to identify the flaw and accordingly recommendations are passed.
The article has not been previously published and is not under consideration in the same or substantially similar form in any other peer-reviewed media. All authors listed have contributed sufficiently to the project to be included as authors. To the best of our knowledge, no conflict of interest, financial or other, exists.
For convenience sake, we propose the following two reviewers for the paper:
Dr. Asif Naseer (dr-asif@hotmail.com), PhD, Asstt. Prof of Haematology, IBMS-KMU
Dr. Mohtasim Billah (mohtasimbillah21@yahoo.com), MPhil, Asstt. Prof of Haematology at BKMC, Mardan

Profound Regards.

Yours Sincerely,

Prof. Abid Sohail Taj
HOD, Haematology Dept.
Institute of Basic Medical Sciences (IBMS), 
Khyber Medical University (KMU), Peshawar, Pakistan
Email: abidtaj11@googlemail.com
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